
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1493 
 

Asked on 16 November 2023 
 

MR D JANETZKI asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $175m Jobs and Regional Growth Fund—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise (a) what proportion of the $175m has been allocated as 
at 30 June 2023 and (b) what, if any, allocations have been made for 2023-24 and the 
current forward years? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As this matter falls within the responsibility of Queensland Treasury, I refer the 
Member to the Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment. 


